**Please spread the word**

Good Morning,

The Commissioners opened up the Spongy Moth Cost-Share portal this morning, Monday, January 6 for
landowners seeking financial assistance in spraying for the 2025 season.

ikepa.org/s;

Please visit our website at: www.pikepa.org/spongymoth for information on aerial applicators, spray
products, as well as the cost-share application should you decide to contract for spraying with your
neighbors. The County is offering a 25% reimbursement program for aerial applications using Bt that are
25 acres+in size.

Landowners living in a community association are encouraged to check with their HOA first to see if the
community is planning to spraying.

If you haven’t yet talked to your neighbors, | would suggest doing that asap. | would also recommend
contacting a few applicators to check pricing and get their treatment suggestions.

Once you have contracted with an applicator, you can return to our website and complete the “Spongy
Moth Suppression Cost-Share Program Application”. Our partial reimbursement program is a first come,

first served offer so we are encouraging interested landowners to act fast.

Sincerely,
Jessica

Jessica R. Yoder
Assistant Planning Director
Preservation Planner

Pike County Planning & Mapping
506 Broad Street

Milford, PA 18337

Phone: 570-296-3500 x1382

Find Pike Outdoors on Instagram/ Facebook
www.pikepa.org/spongymoth



